
Liquor License Update  
From Attorney Mike Willison 
 
We received notice from the Appellate Division that the transcript of the motion hearing had been 
transmitted by the trial court.  District I is required to file three additional copies of the transcript with 
the Appellate Division and serve us with a copy.  He has 10 days to do that from today.  After that, 
District I has 45 days to file its brief, unless the court issues a briefing schedule.  Assuming no briefing 
schedule, the 45-day window begins to run from the date they serve the transcript.  We will then have 
30 days to file our brief, which runs from the date District I files and serves their brief.  Please let me 
know if you have any further questions.   


